
RACINGRACING

It has been a very successful racing season at the Gezira Sporting Club
(G.S.C). Thanks to all racing fans and supporters.

Gezira Sporting Club had the honor of hosting many National and
International races this season as The Sheikh Zayed Bin Sultan Al Nahian
Cup in December 1998 and March 1999, as well as The Egyptian Arabian
Breeders Association Cup in October 1998.

Since summer has settled in Cairo, once again horse racing will run in
Alexandria from June till the end of September.

The G.S.C racing committee has done a lot of improvements on its
grounds, so the racing audience will be sitting on a better terrace, enjoying
the full view on the track, the new developments : flowers, gardens, green
fences  ...
The fences all around the track have been improved for the security of
the horses, jockeys and joggers.

The Gezira Racing Committee has won its challenge, the season has
been a great success !

Looking forward to seeing you in October.

Hani Garana
Chairman of The G.S.C. Racing Committee
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